
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 4/10/2021 6:56 PM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

04/10/2021 

M R  Brett Ellem 
50 Grey Gum TRL 
Murray's Beach NSW 2281 

RE: DA2021/1612 - 1 Clarke Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101 

To whom it may concern, 

Would just like to express my concern at the proposal o f  extending the sea wall down towards the 
Marquee's. Beach recreation is a big part o f  living on the northern beaches & my fear is that this extension 
will destroy one o f  our best, if  not the best surfing beaches in this area. I would like planning to reconsider 
any proposal & stop this extension. 

Regards 
Brett Ellem 

2021/699516


